DELEGATION 2016 JUNE 13

Mayor and Council C/O Office of the City Clerk Burnaby City Hall 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2

> Lisa Mu, Medical Health Officer 400-13450 102nd Ave Surrey, BC, V3T 0H1 Lisa.mu@fraserhealth.ca

Mayor Corrigan and Council,

Representatives from Fraser Health (Medical Health Officer, Executive Director and Community Health Specialist) respectfully request a delegation to Council on June 13, 2016. We would like to provide Mayor and Council with Burnaby-specific results from the My Health My Community survey.

The survey ran from June 2013 until July 2014, with 2193 Burnaby residents participating. Results of the survey provide an overview of health behaviours and status, along with information about modes of commute, community resiliency and social connectedness. We hope the results, which are publically available, will be useful to you and your staff in your planning and decision-making processes.

Results have previously been presented at our Healthier Community Partnership (HCP) table, where Council representatives have participated alongside Fraser Health, School District, and Division of Family Practice representatives in striving to support all Burnaby residents and communities with knowledge and opportunities that empower them to improve their health and wellbeing. Additionally, results can be used by a broad range of municipal stakeholders, and we would like to share them with the full Council.

Further, we understand that municipal staff plan to present a report on the HCP on June 13th and would like to be available to answer any questions directed to Fraser Health regarding this work.

Thank you for your consideration,

Lisa Mu, MD, MSc, CCFP, FRCPC Medical Health Officer 400 – 13450 102 Avenue Surrey, BC V3T 0H1

Copied to:

City Manager

Dir. Planning and Building